Council	Agenda Item 77
31 <sup>st</sup> January 2013	Brighton & Hove City Council

## WRITTEN QUESTIONS FROM COUNCILLORS

The following questions have been received from Councillors and will be taken as read along with the written answers which will be included in an addendum that will be circulated at the meeting:

## (a) Councillor G. Theobald

"Will the lead Member for Finance specifically detail how the £228k savings agreed for the Human Resources department in the 2012/13 Budget are being delivered and explain why the Administration is proposing to exempt them from any further savings in 2013/14?"

Reply from Councillor Littman, Deputy Chair of the Policy & Resources Committee (Finance).

## (b) Councillor Wealls

"Will the Chair of the Children & Young People Committee please provide an update on the proposed acquisition of the Holland Road Police Station for use as a new school?"

Reply from Councillor Shanks, Chair of the Children & Young People Committee.

## (c) Councillor Brown

"Will the Chair of the Transport Committee tell me what the impact of the new cycle lane has been on bus journey times along, and in the vicinity of the Old Shoreham Road?"

Reply from Councillor Davey, Chair of the Transport Committee.